
 

 

 
 

Friday ‘Duck Race’ 

Due to popular demand our Friday ‘Duck Race’ is coming back! 

As they were so enjoyable and successful last term, it has been decided that we will continue 

running them this year. 

The Duck Race will run on the last Friday of each month starting this week on Friday 24th 

September and will be open to all pupils from Nursery to Primary 7. 

The cost remains at £1 per child, should your child wish to enter, with prizes for the winning 

child in each year. 

Last year the Duck Race raised a total of £732 for PTFA funds. This included generous 

donations from Wanda (£50) and Unitas (a local software company from Coleraine). 

 

 

 

 

We are incredibly grateful for these donations, as well as the fantastic support shown by our 

parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


